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Kindergarten has had a great short week!  We enjoyed making our salad skewers for parent involvement night and planting flowers in the kindergarten playground!  Many of us had a great time making our sight word homework boxes with our parents on Thursday night!  Our “word of the week” has been HARMONY.  We continue to need parent volunteers to read with our class..

Spelling Words Next Week:  We will start spelling again next week!  
                             drum                        yum                    gum                      sum                              hum                      

Sight Word Boxes:	At parent involvement night we decorated boxes to use at home for our Kindergarten sight words.  Listed below are the most current sight words already introduced and some words that will be introduced within the next month or two.  This list can be used to make flash cards for your child to practice his/her words on a daily basis.  For those students unable to attend they will have the opportunity to decorate their boxes at school. 

I        like       the       and      see     we     a     to     come    with   me   my     you    are      what      now     is      how    of so        many      there     will     be      into     that      your      who      up     they     go     soon     for     here    



Reminders:           100th Day of School 1/31/17 
                                Field trip   2/2/17
                                Report Cards 1/27/17

Have a great weekend!  Thank you to all of our parent volunteers!  We love you all!!


Mrs. Borganelli



Child’s  name_______________________________________ Parent signature_____________________________________________________
